Save the date for the

Awardees include employees celebrating years of service, retirees,
and USPS Employees of the Month. The winners of the Leadership
Spirit Award, USPS Employee of the Year and Gabor A&P
Excellence Award will be announced!

Co-workers are encouraged to attend; however they do not need to
RSVP.

For questions or for more information, please contact Patty Farris
at OD&Training@ucf.edu or
(407) 823-0440.

*Invitations will be sent out August 2015.
For more information see:

http://hr.ucf.edu/current-employees/employee-
recognition/annual-awards-program/




